
JUNIOR  AVIATOR THURSDAY FOLDER December 2nd, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/

Students,  

Welcome to a special Thursday Folder.  So far, we 

have had another great week at the MS.  It has 

been absolutely amazing having all the students 

back in school this year.  There isn’t a day that 

goes by where we aren’t proud of our students. 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter: @HHJrAviators  

Have a great weekend!  -  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 12/9 & 12/10: MS Play 

 12/20: Junior Aviator Night 

 12/22: Winter Concert 

 12/23: Single Session Day 

         

 


